
Grifen Moller  
Smugglers’ Notch U15 Boys Freeride Coach 
grifenmoller@gmail.com 
March 18th, 2024 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I am writing to recommend Hazen Abott for consideration for the Flyin Ryan Scholarship 
to support his participation in the Junior Freeride Championship competition in 
Breckenridge, Colorado. I have had the privilege of coaching Hazen for the past 4 months, 
and have seen first-hand his exceptional dedication, skill, and passion for the sport. 
 
At 12 years old, Hazen exhibits remarkable talent and determination on the hill. His natural 
athleticism sets him apart from his peers. Whether he is training or competing, Hazen 
consistently strives for excellence and pushes himself to new heights. As soon as Club 
time is over, he is immediately back out on the slopes to learn a new trick or attempt a 
new jump. In addition, Hazen demonstrates leadership qualities, he is still young but I 
believe his natural leadership will be a strong addition to his character in the future. 
 
I truly believe Hazen is deserving of this support to further his skiing career in 
Breckenridge. I am confident in his dedication and character to excel both on and off the 
hill. He is a strong representative of not only Smugglers’ Notch Ski Club but of the sport of 
Freeride skiing.   
 
Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information regarding Hazen’s 
character.  
 
Sincerely, 
  
Grifen Moller  
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